Mattersey and Mattersey Thorpe Neighbourhood Plan

Notes from the meeting held on 19th May 2016

Chair  :  Bob Kendall agreed to chair the meeting

Apologies were received from 1 resident

Notes from the last meeting were agreed

The meeting was attended by 5 residents, 3 Parish Councillors and the Parish Clerk

Updates

Facebook has had to be reloaded, photos have been added, the  site address is



‘matterseyandmatterseythorpeneighbourhoodplan’

Weebly  -             Adele is in the process of upgrading the package

SHLAA  -            Bob is contacting Bassetlaw Council to try and get the results of land   availability in the parish

Grant  -               The money is now in the account

Idle Talk  -         An update has been sent to the paper for publication in the next issue

School’s input  -The children’s questionnaire is to be done on Wednesday 25th May

Helen Metcalfe – Rob gave us an update from her meeting with Everton, her advice is to sort out the land plot sites as soon as possible and to start making policies 
Policy Making

We looked at Much Wenlock’s plan

Millennium Green, the deeds are being examined

A decision was made to contact land owners in the parish by letter asking about land availability

Photos from the consultation event to be sent to the group, looking for potential sites, everyone to try and identify sites for the next meeting
Marilyn to contact 3 areas suggested by Liz Yates who may have done some work with Live/work units – Strawsons at East Drayton, Stavely council and Paul Willcock at Clarborough

Any other business  None

Next two meetings 2nd and 9th June 7pm

Meeting with Helen Metcalfe  28th June
